
 
The board held a regular meeting on March 18, 2013 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jeremy Saling, Jay 
Clark, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, and Rick Johnson-Road Worker, resident Kenneth Johnson and 
Licking Township Fire Co. Chief-Mike Wilson. 
 
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
Chief Wilson presented the annual fire runs to the trustees.  Reported that due to a wreck on Rt. 70 
their medic was totaled and they have a new one on order.  There were 102 runs for 2012, 1 new 
member added which is Kip Payne who lives in Franklin Township on Linnville Rd. 
 
 
Old Business 
Saling- Will pick up recliners for dayroom this week 
Clark- Reported that he and Rick will dig old drainage pipe out and repair when weather permits; due 
to the estimate from Enviro-Flo being $2989. 
Lang- Called Gary Romine re: slate on roof of grange hall and he will start next week.  Electric has 
been changed from the grange hall to the garage.  Purchased sweeper for day room and presented 
F.O. with bills from Lowes.  Waiting to hear from Hoberg re: zoning resolution. 
 
New Business  
Saling- Took call re: cemetery lot and will meet with people this week. 
Clark- Reported that he received flyer re: township story project from the Licking County Planning 
Commission, Lang will work on it and Saling says there is info on the website. 
Lang- Took call from Dave Miller, trustee of Licking Twp re: SCIP grant application for Fairmount Rd. 
and trustees agreed to apply again this year. 
 
Road Report-   Rick reported Madison Twp wants cement from Cinder Tipple Rd., trustees agreed, if 
Madison will remove.  Trustees then discussed possible solutions to Cinder Tipple. 
 
Safety Issues-  Saling took call from Nancy Northcutt re: sign @ Appleman and Flintridge that was 
turned the wrong way, Rick will contact county to fix. 
 
Zoning-  Took one call re: lot on Cotterman Rd. 
 
Public Comment- None 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- Presented LTAP training sessions, cemetery deeds to be signed and reported 
that the 2011-12 audit has again been awarded to Wolfe, Wilson & Phillips of Zanesville. 
 
Payments in the amount of $6,641.44 were made and there are funds on hand to pay the bills as 
presented, Molly Long, Fiscal Officer. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Clark, seconded by Saling. Vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Clark. Vote unanimous. 
 
_______________________  ________________________ 
TRUSTEE     TRUSTEE 



________________ ______  ________________________ 
TRUSTEE     FISCAL OFFICER 
SIGNATURES FOR MEETING HELD ON MARCH 18, 2013. 

 
 
  


